September 1959

The regular meeting of The Library Board was held in the basement of the library. Those present were Mary Frances Gilbert, Nell Stadelman, Les Jensen, and Beatrice Dick.

The bills were read, signed, and ordered paid. The first order of business was election of officers. Les Jensen was elected chairman, and Beatrice Dick secretary. The question of the purchase of linoleum for the county book room, which is used for Story Hour, was discussed. Permission was granted Mary Frances Gilbert to purchase light colored tile for the room. Mary Frances suggested that our next purchases be a new catalogue file, and the painting of the upstairs ceiling.

Mary Frances read the yearly report.

There was a discussion of the possibility of having a Bookmobile. Mr. Jensen suggested that a panel truck might be purchased and that the firemen make shelves, etc. for it. Mrs. Stadelmen said she would bring information about a new Bookmobile at the next meeting.

The furnace should be cleaned. Permission granted.

The magazines are renewable next month. McGregor Co. has been chosen for the renewals, as the other company gave considerable trouble.

A new Encyclopedia Brittanica has been ordered. We will pay one-half this year on it, and one-half next year.

Mr. Jensen is going to talk to Mr. Bates about the library getting the school discount on certain books which Mary Frances cannot order wholesale.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

beatrice Dick, Secretary